Good Afternoon,

I am writing to give you an overview of our current programme of works. 

From January 29th until February 8th, we will move onto the M1 Northbound Carriageway to complete Phase One. We only have a closure in place of M1 NB J21 exit and entry slip roads with lane closures on the M1 main line. A full Phase One closure is not required, the lane closures conclude before the Leicester Forest East Services which will remain unaffected.

From 9th February until 19th February we return to  complete Phase Two on the northbound carriageway. We need to utilise the closures from both Phase One and Phase Two for this work as we have had historic issues with high traffic counts preventing our closure going ahead to complete the work. This means that there will be a closure in place from M1 NB J21-J22 and the A46 northbound. It is during this 10 day period that we will need to close the Northbound Leicester Forest East Services. An escort service for those leaving the services during our closure will be back in place.

I will be back in touch as we move through the final few weeks of this programme, keeping you up to date with any changes.

Best regards,

Karen McGilvray
Public Liaison Lead
Karen@ApplewoodDevelopments.com

